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June 29, 2002


Dear Members of the Board of Theatre Suburbia:
On behalf of the board and the membership of Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of Gay, Lesbian, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc., I would like to thank you for choosing our organization as one of the recipients for the benefit performance of Comfort and Joy at Theatre Suburbia this year.  
Because of your efforts our operating funds have had a boost and we will be able to do some things we might not otherwise have been able to do this year.  The $730.00 in ticket sales, which we will split with Pride Committee Houston as the other recipient, assists in giving us the ability to keep our doors open to the public without the necessity of charging an admission fee.  One of our main goals is to keep the organization active and available to anyone, regardless of ability to make a donation at the door. 

Thanks, also, for your most generous contribution of TS seasons passes to the Silent Auction we were running during the evening. It was a welcome addition to our small collection in addition to showing the viewing public that you were supporting the evening in every possible way.

On a more personal note, I would like to specifically thank Doris and Elvin for their part in not only suggesting we might put a satellite exhibit in the lobby for the run of the show but also for their tireless assistance to me in making that possible.  Their input, the extra work of moving familiar items to storage in order to make room for the exhibit, and their constant encouragement to me while trying to pull all of this together is something which will remain with me for a very long time. I also realize the chance they (and the entire board) were taking in putting up this exhibit, knowing full well it might not have been received by the general public—which makes it even more special to me. 

The snacks in the lobby throughout the evening and the volunteers working the refreshment bar were another special touch that did not go unnoticed.  It appeared to everyone involved with GCAM and visitors whom we knew that the theatre board went out of its way to make this evening a total success for all.

Thank you so much for your generosity. 

Judy Reeves

Secretary


